
LEGAL NOTICE 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Public Hearing will be conducted by Mayor Jared 
Kraham in the Council Chambers, City Hall, 38 Hawley Street, Binghamton, New York 
on Thursday, Aug. 1, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. upon Local Law LL24-03.  
 

A LOCAL LAW REPEALING AND REPLACING THE 
LOWEST RESPONSIBLE BIDDER REQUIREMENTS. 

 
The purpose of this Local Law is to repeal and replace Section 18-25 and repeal Section 
18-26 of Chapter 18, Boards, Commisisons and Committees, of the Code of the City of 
Binghamton to update the lowest responsible bidder requirements for public works 
contracts. Any person interested and desiring to be heard with reference thereto will be 
given the opportunity on Thursday, Aug. 1, 2024 at 5:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 
City Hall, 38 Hawley Street, Binghamton, New York.  Communications in writing in 
relation thereto may be filed with the Mayor’s Office prior to the public hearing. Persons 
with disabilities who require assistance should contact the undersigned to request such 
assistance.  A full copy of the Local Law is available for inspection in the Office of the 
Mayor.   
 
Dated: July 16, 2024 
 

Jared Kraham 
Mayor 

 


